
 

 
 
 

Please help stop a BAD factory farm bill that will be heard on the MN Senate Floor! 

Join Organic Consumers in quickly opposing a bill that paves the way for more and larger factory farms in 
Minnesota. The bill is headed to the Senate floor tomorrow and your voice is needed to stop it. Senate File 
1016, a bill to double the size a factory farm can be before environmental review is required, has been rolled 
into the larger Omnibus Environment Finance Bill, Senate File 723.  Click Here to Take Action and Read 
More! 
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